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Summer Reading 2024

Dear Future Fourth Grade Parents:

Summertime is a great opportunity for students to enjoy the richness of literature and to

maintain the reading skills they have learned throughout the school year. Reading helps

students increase their reading skills, vocabulary, and improve their overall academics.

As part of their reading summer project, students are required to read the following book listed

below:

Title Author ISBN

Fantastic Mr. Fox Roald Dahl 9780142410349

After reading the book, students must choose and complete one of the following assignments:
The assignment must be given to the teacher by Friday, August 30, 2024.

⮚ Write a Letter to the Author: After reading the book, share your reactions to the book in
a letter written to its author. The letter should have at least two paragraphs.

⮚ What Did You Learn? Write a summary of what you learned from the book. The
summary might include factual information, something learned about people in general,
or something you learned about yourself.

⮚ Create a Comic Book. Turn the book, or part of it, into a comic book, complete with
comic-style illustrations and dialogue bubbles.

⮚ Picture Book. After reading the book, create a picture book version of the story that
would appeal to younger kids.

⮚ Theme Report. Select a concept or a thing from the book and use Internet resources to
explore it further. Then write a one-page report that shares information about the topic.

⮚ "Dear Diary." Create a diary or journal and write at least five entries that might have
been written by a character in the book. The entries should share details you read in the
story.

Happy Summer Reading! 📙 We look forward to seeing you in August.

Accredited by the Middle States Association and by Association of Christian Schools International

P.O. Box 1489, Guaynabo, Puerto Rico 00970-1489 ● Tel. (787) 720-8959 ● Fax (787) 790-0730
www.wesleyanacademy.org


